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9/11 Commemoration Committee

Many thanks to Antonella Abbott from the Town of
Amherst Youth and Recreation Department and the
Youth Engaged in Service volunteers for arranging this
meaningful display which remembers the 2,977
victims who lost their lives in 2001.

Councilmember Deborah Bruch Bucki along
with members of the Town of Amherst

Youth Engaged in Service program
celebrate the 2018 9/11 Flag Staking ceremony

in front of the Amherst Municipal Building.


